
 

Martin County West Connected to the Past, Celebrating the Present, Cultivating the Future 

We are now officially in that magical 
season when people all over the world 
celebrate a beautiful variety of winter 

holidays. I love this season in our schools. 
From the creatively decorated turkeys to 
the messages of gratitude to the 
concerts, it’s one big celebration of our 
family - at school and at home. There’s a 
very good reason we have a song devoted 
to this “most wonderful time of the year.” 

 

Over the last several months, we have 
had a number of meetings to discuss 
important topics. I have really 
appreciated all the people who have 

attended and asked good questions. There 
will be more of those in the future. For 
now, I want to invite each and every 
member of our community to come into 
our schools during the festive season to 
enjoy the exciting activities our students 
are doing.  
 

For the next few months, there will be 
many opportunities to cheer on our 
Mavericks basketball players, our Martin 
County Magic gymnasts, and our MCW/

Fairmont Red Bulls wrestlers. You don’t 
need to know any of the students on the 
team in order to come and cheer them 

on. Have some popcorn and enjoy the 
excitement of competition.  
 

I hope everyone got a chance to see our 
students’ fabulous production of The Little 
Mermaid in November. If you did, you 
know we have some very gifted singers 
and performers. If you didn’t, you can still 

treat your ears. Either way, there are 
more chances to enjoy the talents of our 
MCW musicians this month. On December 
7, the high school will hold their winter 
band and choir concert. On December 18, 
our upper elementary students at Trimont 
will hold their winter concert. Both are 

guaranteed to get you in the holiday 
spirit.  
 

It has been a busy fall, full of very serious 
and weighty matters. We are still working 

through those things. However, this 
cheery time of year invites us all to 
participate in the wonder of the season 
with our friends, neighbors, and family. I 
welcome you to join us in celebrating 
what fun it is to be a Maverick at this time 
of year! 
 

In partnership for education,  
Cori Reynolds, Superintendent 

Dear Maverick Families,  

 

Important Dates: 
 

 December 8—Midquarter 

 December 18—School 

Board Meeting 

 December 25-29—

Winter Break 

 January 2—School 

Resumes 

 January 19—End of 2nd 

Quarter 
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